neuystar

December 3, 2014

By Electronic Filing

Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504

Subject: Docket Number UT-143787

Dear Mr. King:

Neustar, Inc., in its role as the North American Numbering Plan Administrator
(“NANPA”), hereby submits for electronic filing in the above-referenced docket, the
attached correspondence regarding the updated exhaust projection for the 360 area code.
Pursuant to Washington Administrative Code section 480-07-140, the original copy of the
correspondence is being sent to the Commission by overnight courier. The correspondence is
being filed at the request of the Commission staff.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned at
(202) 533-2912.

Respectfully submitted,

Kimberly Wheeler Miller

Counsel, North American Numbering Plan
Administrator, Neustar, Inc.

1775 Pennsylvania Ave, NW, 4™ Floor
Washington, DC 20006

202-533-2912 (direct)

202-533-2972 (facsimile)
Kimberly.miller@neustar.biz
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